## Little Ferry Public Schools

Little Ferry Child Study Team

Matthew A. Perrapato Director of Special Services 130 Liberty Street Little Ferry, NJ 07643 Telephone (201) 641-6760 ext. 1701 Fax (201) 641-3966

March 16, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

We are proud to announce that we have partnered with South Bergen Jointure's SEPAC: Special Education Parent Advisory Council. This Council is composed of a group of parents and educational professionals that will promote communication among families with special needs students. We look forward to working together to provide a supportive environment that will help every student with special needs achieve their fullest potential.

South Bergen Jointure Principal, Lorraine Rake and I would like to formally invite you to our first meeting on *Tuesday, March 28th at 9:30AM*. This meeting will be held via Google Meet. The times fluctuate monthly between AM and PM sessions in order to be able to accommodate parent's different working hours and schedules.

The Link for meeting the meeting will be emailed.

## Remaining Meeting Dates for the 2022-2023 school year:

Thursday, April 20th at 7:00PM Tuesday, May 16th at 9:30AM <u>meet.google.com/ybv-yokq-shm</u>

Please reach out to me with any questions at mperrapato@lfboe.org

We look forward to working with you.

Sincerely,

Matthew A. Zerrapato

Matthew A. Perrapato Director of Special Services

cc. Mr. Frank Scarafile, Superintendent